
March 28th,1925

W, Foran, Esc•,
Secretary, Civil Service Commission, 
OTTAWA.

Dear Mr. Foran:-

I have received from your 
oifice a request for information regarding one 
George Hamilton who is applying for the position 
of Associate Archivist.

The name “George Hamilton" 
calls to ny mind several persons. If you could 
give me some particulars about the man referred 
to I might be able/to answer your questions.

Tours faithfully,


